
Help us keep your park clean 
 
Since its creation, Battlefields Park has seen millions of shoes and paws treading its soil. 
Whether you are alone or with your family, with friends or a faithful canine friend, the 
Plains are an idyllic place to make the most of the great outdoors on any occasion. 

To keep your park clean and so that everyone can take full advantage of these wide-
open green expanses, it is important that all dog owners follow a number of civic rules in 
order to avoid health, aesthetic and ecological problems. 

The presence of faeces in public areas is not only harmful and unpleasant; it is also a 
means of passing on diseases, infections, viruses and parasites to humans and other animals as well. It is 
imperative that each dog owner makes sure to collect his or her companion’s faeces. Moreover, to help you do it, 
plastic bag dispensers are located in various park locations. 

 
 
- Be sure to collect your dog’s faeces using a plastic bag and drop it in the garbage cans.  

- Keep your animal on a leash (not over 3 metres long) at all times. 

 

 
Your actions are a reflection of your civic and ecological sense. Thank you for helping us keep your park clean and 
preserve a wholesome area where it is pleasant to go for a stroll. For information, call the following number: 
418 649-6157. 

 


